
   “Dare to Dream” 

Community News 

 

What’s On 
 

Thursday 14th September 

Footy colours dress up day 

Free Sausage Sizzle Lunch 

 

Friday 15th September 

Last day of term 

2pm finish 

 

Monday 6th November 

Student Free Day 

BSM professional learning for 

staff 

 

Tuesday 7th November  

Melbourne Cup 

 Public Holiday 

 

Tuesday 12th December 

Statewide Transition Day 

 

Friday 8th September 

The community of Albert Street PS Moe encourages everyone to dare to dream and reach their potential in supportive, caring 

environments. Together we recognise and celebrate our success.  

We value Partnership, Respect, Optimism and Pride. 

Lolly Jar Winner 

At the concert, we had a lolly jar guessing  

competition. Thank you to everyone who had a 
guess. Congratulations Emmett who guessed  

closest to the correct number. Enjoy your lollies.  

CANTEEN  DAYS 

Closed until  

further notice 

 

Footy Colours Day 

Thursday 14th September 

Come dressed in your footy colours! 

Life is like………. 

Don’t forget to get your tickets to win this 10kg block of 
chocolate. Tickets will be on sale until the referendum 
vote day on Saturday 14th October. The prize will be 
drawn on Wednesday 18th October and announced at 
assembly. Tickets are available from the office. 

Tickets are $2 each or 3 for $5 

FOOTY  COLOURS  

DAY 

On Thursday 14th September we have 

our footy colours day. Wear your  

favourite team colours and enjoy a free 

sausage. All students have filled in their 

sausage sizzle orders at school and will 

be provided with a treat and a drink 

with their order. 



Albert Street Primary School is a Child Safe Community 

At Albert Street we promote diversity and tolerance in a welcoming environment 

 

SCHOOL CONCERT 
How amazing was the school concert? The students were absolutely 
wonderful and there was no sign of performance nerves. A huge thank 
you to Mrs Lia for co-ordinating the concert and all of the staff who sup-
ported the students during rehearsals and sourcing costumes. Thankyou 
to everyone who came on the night and cheered along the students.  
They LOVED the applause! We were very appreciative of the positive 
feedback on the night from parents and it was great to see so many par-
ents thanking the staff for all of their hard work. This was a huge fund-
raiser for our school and we cannot thank our school community enough 
for supporting this event.   

 
 
 

Warrawee Everyone,  

 

Last week of Term 

Can you believe it we have almost finished 

another term?  Next week is the last week of 

Term 3 and Friday 15th September school 

finishes at 2pm. A prompt pick up is greatly 

appreciated.  

 

Pyjama Day 

It was great to see so many staff and stu-

dents participating in this day by wearing 

their pyjamas and bringing a donation for A 

Better Life for Foster Kids. We presented 

Desley Gray with around 80 pairs of pyjamas 

and $250 for Desley to purchase items for 

crisis cases. Our wellbeing officer Sam who is 

also a Foster Carer spoke at assembly about 

the importance of our donations to this or-

ganisation. 

 

Assembly 13th September 

A special assembly will take place on this day 

when we will show some of the video of the 

concert recorded last week during dress re-

hearsal. The recording was made by staff and 

is not available for sale. It is an opportunity 

for students and family members to have a 

glimpse of the concert performance. Parent 

and carers are welcome to attend.  

 

Student Value Awards 

These awards are not featured in our news-

letter this week as assembly was not held on 

Wednesday the day after the concert.  

 

Dr Monique Osborn 

 



 Ph:  03 5127 1966    E-mail:  moe.ps.albert@education.gov.au 

 Website:  aspsmoe.vic.edu.au  Mail: PO Box 274, Moe, 3825 

Sentral—Absences 

Did you know you can notify the school of 
absences using the parent portal?  Please 
ensure you load the absence or call the 
school prior to 9:00am if your child is absent. 
You can also load absences in advance if you 
have an upcoming event or appointment.  

Reminders …….. 
Spare Clothes 

On the odd occasion, students do require a 
change of clothes at school, whether that be a 
toileting accident or just getting wet out in the 
yard.  To save calls home, we ask that you put a 
change of clothes in your child’s bag along with 
underwear, socks and a plastic bag. 

Hats 

Please ensure your child 
has a hat at school to wear 
whilst outside.  If your child 
does not have a hat, they 
can be purchased from the 
office for $15. 

Gates/Late arrivals/Early Pickups 
All gates are locked at 8:45am.  If your child is late to school 
(after 8:45am), or needs to attend an appointment, access 

will be via the front gate only.  At times the gate will be 
locked for incidents around student safety.  Should the gate 

be locked, please call the office. 

Family Pick ups and drop offs 

    A-G    Yellow Gate 
   H-O   Green Gate (Front) 

   P-Z     Blue Gate 

 
 



“Dare to Dream” 

World Suicide Prevention day - Sunday 10th September 

 
This Sunday 10th September, Deb (our prep/1 teacher) is walking to raise money for World Suicide Prevention Day. Deb 
is hoping to raise $585 which will help Life Line support 15 lives. On Sunday, we will walk together to remember the 9 
lives lost to suicide every day in Australia and help those in crisis right now. If you would like to support Deb, please click 
on the link on our Facebook Page or type the link below to support his most worthy cause. 

https://www.outoftheshadowswalk.org.au/fundraisers/debmckimmie/out-of-the-shadows-2023?
fbclid=IwAR12qaA1nsgopHI8FNJpGmuPxwKIF_zwldtF8zsr_Cq4_AXr8W41Jqjf7Ao 

Cooking with Mrs Gooding 

Last Friday our Blue Team House students had the opportuni-
ty to cook with Mrs Gooding. Blue team students made fairy 
bread for the whole school. Each Friday different students 
shop for ingredients and prepare delicious food with Mrs 
Gooding. 

TISSUES 

Hay fever season is here as well 
as a few colds. To ensure we 
have enough tissues in our class-
rooms we are asking families to 
send a box along with their child.  
Any donation of tissues would 
be greatly appreciated. 

Donation thank you 

A special thank you  to Norma Derham for very kindly do-
nating a box of Father’s Day cards for us to sell at our Father’s 
Day stall. The students really enjoyed selecting gifts for the 
special person in their lives. Hope you had a lovely Sunday 
with your families and enjoyed the gifts purchased for you. 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.outoftheshadowswalk.org.au%2Ffundraisers%2Fdebmckimmie%2Fout-of-the-shadows-2023%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR12qaA1nsgopHI8FNJpGmuPxwKIF_zwldtF8zsr_Cq4_AXr8W41Jqjf7Ao&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Hunter%40educa
https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.outoftheshadowswalk.org.au%2Ffundraisers%2Fdebmckimmie%2Fout-of-the-shadows-2023%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR12qaA1nsgopHI8FNJpGmuPxwKIF_zwldtF8zsr_Cq4_AXr8W41Jqjf7Ao&data=05%7C01%7CSusan.Hunter%40educa

